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Dates for Your Diary 
 

Monday 18th 

September  

 

Year 5 and Year 6 

visit to Lotherton 

Hall 

 

Friday 22nd September 

 

Year 3 and Year 3/4 

visit to Murton Park 

 

Tuesday 26th Sep 

 

9.30am- Whole School 

Mass of Welcome in 

Corpus Christi Church 

 

 

Friday 29th September 

 

Year 4/5 visit to 

Murton Park 

 

Tuesday 3rd October 

2023 

Rise Theatre group 

 

 

 

Friday 27th October 

School closes for             

mid-term break  

 

 

Monday 6th November 

School reopens. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Welcome to our new pupils 

and their families. 

A special welcome to our 

wonderful new Reception 

children who are beginning 

their time with us at Corpus 

Christi Catholic Primary 

School. We are really pleased 

with the way the children 

have settled in during their 

first days and look forward 

to nurturing them on their 

learning journey through 

school. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Life of our School 

Our whole school Collective Worship on Friday was based on 

this Sunday’s Gospel when Peter asked Jesus the question 

about how many times we should forgive. Jesus’ answer in 

the parable about a king and a servant shows that we must 

forgive one another just as God forgives us: again and again, 

without limit.  

Pope Francis reminds us,  

“Forgiveness does not come naturally. Forgiving from the heart 

can sometimes be actually heroic.”  

Mission 

Each week we send the children out with a ‘mission’ to 

actively live out their faith in their everyday lives. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Wonderful ‘Stars of the Week’   
(11th-15th September 2023) 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 

Year 1 
Miss Kirk 

Noah S 
For a great start to Year 1 and for making great contributions in 

class. 

Riaan For a great start to Year 1 and for always trying her best. 

Year 1/2 
Mrs Child 

Giovanna 
For being a fantastic role model and always making the right 

choices. 

Ronnie May For showing a kind and caring nature to others. 

Year 2 
Miss Laxton 

Nellie 
For being a fantastic role model and always making the right 

choices. 

Scarlett C 
For being a fantastic role model and always making the right 

choices. 

Year 3 
Miss Currie 

Dwayne For a fantastic start to Year 3 and being a wonderful role model. 

Skylar For beautiful presentation in her Writing book. 

Year 3/4 
Mrs Hossack 

Mrs Kilvington 

Nathan W For working exceptionally hard in all lessons. 

Laci For working at an exceptional pace in all lessons. 

Year 4/5 
Mr Goodall 

Jack For making a brilliant start to Year 5 and working independently. 

Archie 
For making a brilliant start to Year 5 and being a role model for 

everyone in class.  

Year 5 
Mr Doyle 

Miss Guy 

Athena For working hard, giving her all and approaching all tasks with a 

smile. 😊 

Kieran For putting a huge effort into all aspects of school life. 

Year 6 
Miss Oxley 

Isaac 
For working exceptionally hard in all lessons. 

Laroya For working exceptionally hard in all lessons. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s been a busy week in Year 6 

The Year 6 children 

worked hard to 

create timelines for 

World War One. They 

learnt key facts such 

as when the war 

started and the date 

it ended. 

Year 6 discussed the British 

Values of democracy and 

the importance of having 

the right to vote.  Each 

child put their name 

forward for different roles, 

giving reasons why they 

should be elected.  The class 

filled in their ballot sheet 

and voted. 



 

 

Year 3 were extremely excited to find out they would be playing the 

Djembes this year! The children have enjoyed learning about the Djembes 

and creating their own beats. Keep it up Year 3! 



 

 

Another busy week in Year 1 with Miss Kirk 

In Maths Year 1 have been 

working hard representing 

numbers up to 10. The 

children had to write the 

number, write it in words, 

draw it another way and 

then make it with 

manipulatives. The children 

have worked so hard and 

are all showing a wonderful 

understanding of number! 

In PE this week the children 

in Year 1 were practising 

fundamentals with Mr 

Wales. They practised 

jumping on the spot and 

over hurdles. They all really 

enjoyed finishing the circuit 

he made for them to 

complete. Great work! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week Year 1 voted as a 

class for their class 

representatives. They placed 

their votes into the ballot 

box and then counted the 

votes to find out who the 

representatives were and 

what their job would be. 

Everyone was very excited 

to find out the result! 



 

 

The children in class Year 5 had an exciting Design 

Technology day which was linked to their First World War 

History topic.  An expert visitor demonstrated to the 

children how to make a mining lamp which was used at 

that time.  Using a range of equipment - from set squares 

to drills and saws - Year 5 applied their mathematical 

knowledge to design their own mining lamp.  The visitor 

was very impressed with the children's designs and 

finished products. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a lovely weekend and best wishes for the week 

ahead! 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh  

and the team at  

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

How long should 
you keep your child 

off school? 
Checklist 


